
 
 

EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE 

COMMUNITY OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL 

HELD ON 1 SEPTEMBER 2011 
 
COSP.67/11 CARLISLE AND EDEN CRIME AND DISORDER REDUCTION 

PARTNERSHIP PLAN 2011-12 
 
The Chairman reported the submission of the Minutes of the meeting of the Carlisle and 
Eden Community Safety Partnership Joint Scrutiny Panel held on 4 August 2011.   
 
She outlined the issues raised by the Joint Panel and drew Members attention to the 
issue regarding future contributions provided by Eden District Council to the Partnership 
and the resolution of the Joint Scrutiny Panel. 
 
The Executive had on 26 July 2011 considered the Carlisle and Eden Crime and 
Disorder Reduction Partnership’s Plan for 2011/12 and made it available for 
consideration by this Panel (Minute EX.088/11). 
 
Members were requested to note, agree outcomes and submit recommendations to the 
Executive. 
 
The Panel raised serious concerns regarding the level of contribution made by Eden 
District Council and the future of the Partnership. 
 
The Community Engagement Portfolio Holder shared the Panel’s concerns and 
informed the Panel that she had proposed to rationalise the two support posts in the 
current financial year, this proposal had not been successful but it was hoped it would 
be successful next year and it would highlight the lack of contribution made by Eden 
District Council. 
 
RESOLVED – That the minutes of the Carlisle and Eden Community Safety Partnership 
Joint Scrutiny Panel be approved and forwarded to the Executive for their consideration. 
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